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UNDERTAKING J13.1

Undertaking

To provide questions and answers and the information provided on CWIP in the e-mail
from the Ministry of Energy.

Response

The email below was provided to OPG Public Affairs’ staff who provided the information
on CWIP to Ministry of Energy staff.

From: BARRETT Andrew P -REGAFFCRPSTY

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 5:32 PM

To: GRUETZNER Ted -PUBLIC AFF; REUBER Barbara -REGAFFCRPSTY
Cc: KELLY Neal -CORP SEC; PAUTLER Charles J -PUBLIC AFF
Subject: RE: Ministry question on Rates

Ted,

The cost of including Darlington Refurbishment CWIP in rate base during
the test period is approximately $38M.

Andrew

From: GRUETZNER Ted -PUBLIC AFF

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 4:57 PM

To: BARRETT Andrew P -REGAFFCRPSTY; REUBER Barbara -REGAFFCRPSTY
Cc: KELLY Neal -CORP SEC; PAUTLER Charles J -PUBLIC AFF

Subject: Ministry question on Rates

Jack Gibbons is holding a news conference tomorrow to release his
Darlington report.

The Ministry was asking about the reference to our rate request for funds
to finance re-furb as we progress.

They wanted to know if we could pinpoint any specific impact on rates this

might have - is that a figure we'd have available.

They are aware that the OEB is now allowing this to be considered in
applications, and that it does not mean it will be allowed.



